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Dear Families, 
 
We are working hard to develop our Early Years provision and would really appreciate any items along 

the following themes that you would be willing to donate to school: 

• Pirates, pirate ship, treasure chest 

• Fairies 

• Castle, knights, kings, queens, princess, prince, dragon 

• Dinosaurs 

• Trucks, diggers, cars, tractors 

• Duplo – blocks, base plates, people 

• Lego – bricks, base plates, people 

• Musical instruments 

• Masks/ dressing up items 

• ‘Props’ for our theatre e.g. hats, wand,  

• Microphones 

• Toolbox, toolbelts, tools, hard hats, construction worker cones 

• Play food and a till 

• Items for our small world areas e.g. farm animals, wild animals, bugs, people 

 

If you have any of these items to spare, no matter how small, they would be gratefully received. Please 

bring them to the school office or pass them to the Reception team at their door.  

Thank you so much, 

 

Mrs Grant and the EYFS team 
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